
FW: RE: Message from PLDD website  
 

Name Diana SMELAND 

Email DSMELAND@PORTLUDLOWASSOCIATES.COM 

Message Hi 
We are always looking for ways to decreases spending, especially as 
costs seem to continue to rise. 
In the future, if you would like to send us one letter each for Port 
Ludlow Associates, Olympic Water & sewer and Ludlow Bay Village 
Association instead of 29 letters, it would probably significantly reduce 
the cost of sending four individual pages (may want to print front and 
back), envelopes, postage, labels, and labor. 
Have a great day, 
Diana 

  
-----Original Message----- 
From: commissioner1@pldd.org 
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 4:22pm 
To: DSMELAND@PORTLUDLOWASSOCIATES.COM 
Cc: "Dist@pldd.org" <dist@pldd.org>, "Commissioner2" <commissioner2@pldd.org>, 
"Commissioner3" <commissioner3@pldd.org> 
Subject: RE: Message from PLDD website 

Hi Diana,  
Thanks for bringing this to my attention.  I'm assuming you are referring to the 
Assessment System letter that was sent out.  I think that goes by Parcel #.  I'll bring this 
to the attention of the Commission to see if there is a way to consolidate notices.  
Thanks again.  
Gary 
  
Gary Rygmyr 
PLDD Commissioner 1 - Chair 
Commissioner1@pldd.org 
(206) 383-4158 
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